
Tristan Davis 

CORRESPONDENCE^^» 
10/8/2025 
DOCUMENT.NO..14368-2025' 

From: Tristan Davis on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, October 8, 2025 11:42 AM 
To: 'Edward Sachs' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket 20250011, As concerns my adres at 1315 Remington Way, #1202 Naples 

34110 

Good Morning, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you! 

Tristan Davis 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850)413-6121 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
youremail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Edward Sachs <foursachs@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 8, 2025 11:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com; 
passidomo.kathleen.web@flsenate.gov; Adam.Botana@FLHouse.gov; Jenna.Persons@FLHouse.gov 
Subject: Docket 20250011, As concerns my adres at 1315 Remington Way, #1202 Naples 34110 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Governor, Senator, representative, 

I am deeply concerned Florida is too dependent on variable energy sources for electricity and strongly feel 
we need more BASE Power Supply and to pursue all attempts to hold down energy costs from FPL. 

I am familiar with solar having worked as an investor to a supplier to the industry. 

Solar might make sense for additional, small scale power in developing neighborhoods. It no longer 
makes security or financial sense in large solar farms especially when we have sacrificed our base power 
capability. 
We are harming reliable affordable enrgy for the future by being overly reliant on solar. We must build for 
our future, 
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Thank you, 

Edward M. Sachs, Jr. 

1315 Remington Way 
#1202 
Naples, 34110 

(m)847-687-2554 
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